
A Note
About Parking

Where Can You Park?

Parking lot availability has changed this year from what you may remember. The lot at the corner of 
Monroe Avenue and Ridge Row is now the site of a building under construction. There are some new 
options available for parking. Here is what you should know.

You can park in the Parking Pavillion, #68 on the 
campus map. If you choose to park there, please 

do not park in spaces reserved for faculty. If 
you do, you risk being ticketed by campus police.

Street parking along Clay Avenue has also 
been eliminated. A green space now exists 
where the street once was.

A new lot is available at the corner of North 
Webster Avenue and Linden Street. It is "I" 
on the map, across the street from building 
47, Condron Hall. 

Those staying in Condron or Gavigan Halls can 
use Mahon Court, located between the two 
buildings for loading and unloading. Mahon Court 
runs between Mulberry and Linden Streets.

Another new lot is located along Ridge Row. 
Look for the black circle with the letter "C" 
on the map.

Although we will not be using Redington Hall 
this year, the parking lot behind it is also 
available. It is shown on the map by the letter 
"G" inside the black circle.


